Approved Minutes of the Public Hearing of April 3rd, 2019     

 Minutes of the Public Hearing of the Library Board of Trustees 
 April 3rd, 2019 - 7:00PM

Brookline, NH

Present:       Shannon Guay
 Karen Jew
Danielle Molinari, Alternate        
Absent:        Ed Cook 
 
David Partridge     
Steve Russo       Pat Leonard, Director
The Public Hearing was called to order by Karen at 7:00PM.
Karen noted that notice of the Public Hearing to accept a donation had been published in the local papers (copy attached).

Karen motioned to accept a donation of fifty thousand dollars ($50,000) to the Trustees of the Brookline Public Library to be added to the Library’s Building Fund and used for the general purposes of the Fund.  Shannon seconded.  Passed unanimously

Karen distributed a compilation she made of the public survey the Library undertook two years ago.  (See attached.)  She also introduced a letter from staffer Julie Spokane (attached) and the Draft Proposal for Space Planning from Stibler Associates (attached).  These materials will be discussed in future meetings.
At 7:30PM, Shannon motioned to adjourn the meeting; Danielle seconded. Voted unanimously.
Submitted,
Steve Russo, Secretary
